
April 12, 2024 

Hello residents of LaSalle,  
 

Sean Kenney’s Animal Super 
Powers® Made with LEGO® bricks 
officially closed its doors on April 
6th. Thank you to everyone who 
visited, the exhibit is now moving 
on to its next location. It was 
wonderful to see so many people 
visit this unique exhibit in the 
Town of LaSalle. 
 
We do look forward to all the new 
rentals and events that will be 
taking place at the Event Centre 
for the rest of the year, with the 
first one being this Sunday: the 
9th Annual Spring Craft & Gift 
Show from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

 

LaSalle Boat Ramp Open for the 
Season 
As you can tell from the weather, 
Spring is here. The LaSalle Boat 
Ramp is now open for the season. 
For more information, please visit 
www.lasalle.ca/boatramp 

 
Tennis and Pickleball Courts 
Open for the Season 

Celebrate this beautiful weather 
out on the court! For a list of 

court locations, please visit 
www.lasalle.ca/courts  
 
Celebrate Earth Day with Clean 
Up LaSalle 
Earth Day on Monday, April 22, is 
fast approaching, and we hope 
residents will take part in cleaning 
up our community. You can 
organize a park or trail clean up 
with family and friends, by 
registering with the Clean-Up 
LaSalle Form found at 
www.lasalle.ca/cleanuplasalle 
The town provides gloves, 
garbage bags, and will dispose of 
the garbage left in the designated 
areas.  
 
Yard Waste Collection 
Yard Waste Collection will begin in 
LaSalle on Saturday, April 13, and 
goes until November 9. You can 
find the paper yard waste symbol 
on the 2024 Collection Calendar 
for future collection dates. Yard 
Waste will be collected every 
other week for the entire Town. 
Acceptable containers for Yard 
Waste are: paper yard waste bags, 
cardboard boxes, and garbage 
cans or pails. Plastic bags will not 
be collected. 

Residential Water & Wastewater 
Billing Due Date, and Property 
Tax Due Date 

LaSalle quarterly residential water 
bills were mailed a the beginning 
of this month, and payments are 
due by Friday, April 26. 
The second installment of the 
interim property tax bill is due on 
the same date. Visit 
www.lasalle.ca/waterbilling or 
www.lasalle.ca/taxes for billing 
payment options. 
 
Canadian Cancer Society’s 
Daffodil Month 

Town of LaSalle is happy to show 
our support to Canadian Cancer 
Society’s Daffodil Campaign and 
all the incredible work they do to 
Help Hope Bloom for Canadians 
with cancer and their families. 
Check the Town’s social media 
pages to see a photo of Council 
and the CAO supporting the 
daffodil campaign! 

 
Enjoy this beautiful weather! 

 

 

Mayor Crystal Meloche 


